
The Parish of Great and Little Coates
with Bradley

(The West Grimsby Team Ministry)
providing both traditional church and sacred space

for western Grimsby

together in growth, witness andworship

www.westgrimsbyteam.org

Clergy contact:
Rev. Anne McCormick,

Glebe House, Church Lane, Great Limber (01469 561082)

Safeguarding: Sandy Riley (316553) is the parish’s
designated Safeguarding Officer

through whom channel any concerns about
child protection or vulnerable adults.

Shared Ministry Team: Rev. Anne McCormick (Team Vicar),
Joan Hackfath (PCC nominated), Sandy Riley (Reader).

Team Rector Vacancy:
The process is currently being handled by

The Diocese of Lincoln.

Our Mission Statement
Our three churches are working together:
to help our local communities flourish,

 to help Christian people develop and grow,
 to find new ways to witness,
 to work closely with others
and to make our buildings widely available

StNicolasGreatCoates
stmichaelsgrimsby
stgeorgesbradley

As our vacancy continues, one of the positive developments
is that we will be training some of our parishioners as Authorised
Lay Ministers. This ministry role enables parishes to give

additional training to those whom the PCC has discerned as having
potential and interest in the areas of leading worship and pastoral care.

Our deanery as a whole has several vacancies and so on a number
of occasion’s Morning Prayer may have to replace our usual
communion services. However each church will still have two
communions a month and one united communion at one of the other
churches. Once the vacancy is over we should be able to return to our
normal pattern of service..

The Bible Study Group meets at 7.30 pm on Monday 2 July, and the
meeting planned for 16 July has been moved to Monday 23 July, to ensure
that it does not  clash with the Treasure Hunt on that evening.

This month I am looking forward to hosting a Garden Party
for St Nicolas on Saturday 14 July between 12 noon and 4 pm.
There will be Cream Teas, a raffle and a cake stall and an

opportunity to take a walk in the Mausoleum woods. The event will
take place at 11 Church Lane, Limber DN37 8JN

Our annual Treasure Hunt this year takes place on Monday
July 16 starting at 6.30 pm. Meet in car park of The King's
Head, Waltham. The meal will be in the King's Head, and

menus will be available at the back of churches.
                                                                                              Rev Anne
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